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Dear Parent/Carer

Year 11 Learning Evening – 7th October 2021

   The Priory Ruskin Academy are holding a special Learning Evening on Thursday 7th October for all our Year 11 students and parents in preparation for their forthcoming mock examinations which are due to take place from Monday 8th November  The evening will be an informal affair. You are welcome to attend between 4.30pm and 6.30pm and you can stay for as long as you need to; most people stay about one hour. Refreshments will be available.  

Due to COVID guidance, we will not be holding the head teachers talk in the Lecture Hall this year; however, we will send this presentation out so all parents have the opportunity to watch this before the event begins. 

Each subject will be situated in the Great Hall or Restaurant, where you will be able to discuss revision resources and homework in more detail, with subject staff, if you wish. You will be able to see all subject skills needed for students to achieve their target in the GCSE examinations, alongside websites and ideas of how you can best support their revision.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
In line with current COVID guidance we are strongly advising parents to use a face covering during the even; all-necessary precautions have been taken including hand sanitiser stations a one way system and adequate ventilation. However, should you have any further concerns we do have information available on the school website regarding how you can support your child further, including presentations from subject areas. 

We are still awaiting confirmation from the DfE regarding any adjustments that will be made to the examination series in 2022.It is possible that this information will be published by the time of the event and will be discussed by subject areas; however, should this not have been confirmed by this point, then we will of course send further updates out regarding these changes once published. 
 
Yours sincerely 


Mr B Key
Deputy Head Teacher

To:  Mr B Key   

Year 11 Learning Evening – 7th October 2021

I / We are able to attend on Thursday 7 October 2021

I / We are not able to attend on Thursday 7 October 2021


Signature of Parent/Carer____________________________ Date___________________
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